Teaching And Learning
4-25-22

We have results back on the state ACT test from 3-8-22. The composite score was 19.6 —a 1.1
point increase from last year’s scores. More evidence of what face-to-face instruction in DSISD
means.

Phase IV of the CDIP has been submitted and approved.

Both buildings have established professional development calendars for the 2022-23 school
year. We will also continue to have embedded professional development throughout the school
year.

We have begun to prepare for the Kentucky Summative Assessment, and those dates will run
from May 3rd until May 20th. By regulation the testing window has to be within the last fourteen
school days.

The elementary students will be receiving materials to take home for the summer in order to
help recover some of the lost learning.



